
 
 
 
 

Sumitomo Bakelite Co., Ltd. 
June 1, 2021 

 

Announcement of Price Revision of film sheet products 
 

Sumitomo Bakelite Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo; President: Kazuhiko Fujiwara) has decided 
to announce a price increase to all customers on multilayer films and sheets for food packaging and 
various composite films for industrial use.

 
Suppliers of various raw and base materials for our film products have their prices increased sharply 
due to recent increase in crude oil and naphtha prices. 
Furthermore, transportation costs including sea containers have also increased substantially, and 
although we have been taking every possible effort to reduce costs through structural reforms and 
other measures, it is extremely difficult for us to recover from this situation through self-help efforts. 
 
In particular, we have been requested to allocate more production capacity for industrial films due to 
recent increase in demand for semiconductors and electronic components, and we need to increase 
production capacity including the additional investment of facilities. 
In order to ensure a stable supply and business continuity in the future, we hereby request our 
customers to revise selling prices to compensate the higher costs and to review prices of unprofitable 
products. 
 
Our request to customers is as follows. 
 
1. Target products: Multilayer films and sheets for food packaging 

SUMILITE® CEL series 
SUMILITE® CEL-R series 
SUMILITE® CLD series  

 
Composite film for industrial use 
SUMILITE® CEL series 
SUMILITE® CSL series 
SUMILITE® FSL series 

 
2. Price revision range: 10% or more 
 
3. Effective date: From July 2021 delivery 
 
[Contact information for this matter] 

 
Films & Sheets Division  
 Industrial Films Sales Department          TEL: +81-3-5462-4140 

 P-Plus & Food Packaging Sales Department  TEL: +81-3-5462-4220  
 

 
TENNOZU PARK SIDE BUILDING  
5-8 HIGASHI-SHINAGAWA 2-CHOME, 
SHINAGAWA-KU, TOKYO, JAPAN 

TEL:       +81-3-5462-4818 
FAX:      +81-3-5462-4873 
WEBSITE  https://www.sumibe.co.jp/ 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS 
RELEASE, CONTACT 
CORPORATE COMMUNICATION DEPT. 
TO THE PUBLIC RELATIONS PERSON 


